
 

 

 

3 December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Globe Theatre Trip – Thursday 6 March 2025 

We are delighted to offer 50 of our Year 10 English Literature students the opportunity to visit 

Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre in London, to see a performance of Macbeth. Please click here for 

further information. Unfortunately, only 50 places have been allocated via a ballot at the Globe 

Theatre. 

This will give students a chance to see an acclaimed performance at this world-famous theatre, 

whilst supporting their understanding of English Literature.  

Timings 

Students will need to be at school at 6.45am to leave HGS via coach at 7am. We expect to return at 

approximately 9.30pm.  

Further information 

Please note the performance is partially outdoors and students will need to dress accordingly. The 

tickets are also standing only – if your child might find this an issue, please consider this before 

booking. 

Lunch 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them to eat prior to the performance. If your child 

receives free school meals and would like school to provide this, please email kitchen@hgs.rklt.co.uk 

by 20 February 2025.  

Expression of Interest 

If your child would like to take part in this trip, please complete an expression of interest form by 

clicking here by 9am on Monday 16 December.  

In the event the trip is oversubscribed, places will be allocated on a random basis. Parents/Carers 

will be notified if their child has secured a place by Friday 20 December. If unsuccessful at this stage, 

your child will be added to a reserve list.  We hope to run further trips in Year 11 for the relevant 

English texts students are studying as part of the GCSE curriculum. 

Cost of the trip  

The total cost for the trip will be £50, which includes the theatre ticket and return coach travel.  

  

https://www.shakespearesglobe.com/whats-on/playing-shakespeare-with-deutsche-bank-macbeth/
mailto:kitchen@hgs.rklt.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/ZXtMSnZ1eX


   
 

   
 

Payment Schedule 

Once you have been notified that your child has secured a place on this trip, please pay via Arbor. 

A guide for this new payment system can be accessed here.  

• Deposit of £20 by Monday 6 January 2025 

• Final instalment of £30 due by Monday 3 February 2025 

We do understand that the cost may be prohibitive for some families and we would not wish to 

preclude any students from taking part on this basis. If you would like to discuss this further, please 

contact hgsfinance@hgs.rklt.co.uk   

Please ensure your contact details and your child’s medical details are up to date, emailing any 

changes to HGSgateway@hgs.rklt.co.uk  

We are very much looking forward to this rewarding show.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Moat 

Trip Leader 

 

 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008180414-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Trip-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-the-Arbor-App#free-trips-0-0
mailto:hgsfinance@hgs.rklt.co.uk
mailto:HGSgateway@hgs.rklt.co.uk

